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Our Ref: FOI 19/105 

 

25 June 2019 

 

David Dacey 

request-579264-e1d8d9a7@whatdotheyknow.com 
 

 

Dear Mr Dacey 

 

Re: Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 

 

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request received on 28th May 2019. 

 

Under the FOIA you made the following request to the University: 

 

Can you please provide the below for the 2017-2018 academic year:  
- External Examiner reports for each BA (Hons) History module  
- Exam papers for each BA (Hons) History module (both original and resit exams)  
- Coursework titles for each BA (Hons) History module 
- Module Handbooks for each of the BA (Hons) History modules  
 
Please note that for each year I require material for Year 1/Year 2/Year 3.  

 

Please find attached files containing External Examiner Reports for the BA (Hons) History 

Program 2017/18. 

 

Please find attached file containing Module Handbooks for all BA (Hons) History Module 

2017/18. These documents will include the titles of Coursework as requested.  

 

The supply of information in response to a freedom of information request does not confer an 
automatic right to re-use the information.  Under UK copyright law you can use any 
information supplied for the purposes of private study and non-commercial research without 
requiring permission.   
 
For other forms of re-use, for example publishing the information, you would need the 
permission of the organisation or person who owns the copyright.  The copyright for the 
attached information belongs to LJMU. 
 
Under Section 22 of the FOIA, the University is not obliged to provide a response if the 
information requested is intended for future publication. The University can confirm that the 
exam papers requested contain material intended for use in future examinations; and 
disclosure would be likely to prejudice the interests of students and the University. 
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The University considers it has fully complied with your request, but if you wish to seek an 

internal review, you should do so in writing to Professor Robin Leatherbarrow, Pro-Vice-

Chancellor (Scholarship, Research and Knowledge Transfer), Liverpool John Moores 

University, Egerton Court, 2 Rodney Street, Liverpool, L1 2UA or by email at 

R.J.Leatherbarrow@ljmu.ac.uk 

 

Once having appealed, if you are still not satisfied with our response, you have the right to 

apply to the Information Commissioner for a decision whether, in any specified respect, your 

request for information has not been dealt with in accordance with the requirements of Part I 

of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  The Information Commissioner’s address is: Wycliffe 

House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.  Details on how to complain can be found 

on the Information Commissioner’s website: www.ico.org.uk  

 

If you require any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Simon Horsfield 

Information Officer (Governance and Compliance)  
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